
Hello fellow automobile enthusiasts,

Mark your calendars for Saturday, March 8 for a special opportunity to enjoy a “behind the scenes” 
tour at the Hershey Antique Automobile Museum hosted by the Lehigh Valley Shelby Club and Gary 
Miller. We have a chance to get into the storage buildings and areas not open to the public. Glen Hill 
will be one of the tour guides and his white 1967 Shelby GT-350 is currently on display.

This event is open to anyone who wishes to attend. Bring along family members and friends for this 
special occasion.

Besides the “behind the scenes” tour you can also tour the Main Museum to look at all the displays 
including the 4 “Featured Exhibits” that will end in April. These are currently Forgotten Features 
showcasing odd and unique factory original options that are no longer produced, Broncos: Past & 
Present with a classic model aside a brand new Bronco, Get your Husky On presenting street & dirt 
models of Husqvarna motorcycles, and of course the Shelby Showroom with three GT-350's and plenty
of memorabilia and articles on display. 

Of course there are still plenty of automobiles, motorcycles, buses and miniatures to view and the 
museum is now home to the amazing Tucker Automobile Preservation Society as well. With only 51 
Tuckers ever built, the Museum has 3 on display!! There is also Tucker engines, suspension 
components, a complete chassis, and many other Factory blueprints and prototype parts displayed.  
Glen is also knowledgeable on Tucker automobiles as well.

This event is open to anyone interested and here are the details and costs.

The AACA Museum is located at:
161 Museum Drive
Hershey, PA  17033

Museum Hours:  9:00am to 5:00pm

Rates are as follows:

Behind the Scenes Tour (Tour Guide) – Tour begins promptly at 10:00am at the Lobby.
$8.00 per person

AACA Museum Admission (Tour at your leisure)
Adults - $16.00
Seniors (61+) - $14.50
Children (4-12) - $10.00
Group Rate ( 15 or More) - $11.50

PLEASE BRING CASH TO PAY FOR THIS EVENT. The museum rules require groups need to 
pay for all attendees with 1 transaction. I can put this on my credit card and I will have cash change to 
even out the payments for all individuals.

PLEASE RSVP TO 484-347-4365 by TUESDAY, MARCH 4 to let me know how many will be 
attending that day. Calling or texting is fine. This is to see how many tour guides may be needed as the 
buildings are very full of newly donated cars and motorcycles and only smaller groups may fit in easily.


